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Dear Don,
In this moment, as federal workers across our nation are facing unprecedented attacks, the Women and Fair Practices Department continues to stand up for our members and train our members. It is essential to be prepared for the work ahead of us. To help with this, WFP is launching a series of EEO webinars throughout the next few months to get every single AFGE member ready for this fight.
Don’t miss out on these important trainings led by WFP’s team of dedicated EEO attorneys.
The April webinars are:
Disparate Treatment: Theories and Burdens of Proof
Tuesday, April 15, 2025, from 7:00pm–9:00pm ET
Register here: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_QyxnxCJ-RuiPc0rkYECJ0A
Initial Contact with EEO Counselor & Framing the Issue for Reasonable Accommodations
Saturday, April 19, 2025, from 11:00am–1:00pm ET
Register here: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KN5Q3t75R9KjN1nvN_M0wA
Fighting Discrimination Under the Trump Administration
Monday, April 28, 2025, from 7:00pm–9:00pm ET
Register here: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4Rc4llJDRcG2LgFs6hvG-Q
Initial Contact with EEO Counselor & Framing the Issue for Reasonable Accommodations
Wednesday, April 30, 2025, from 7:00pm–9:00pm ET
Register here: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_TqWN2H8aRkCwLjIsc1BQLQ
In Solidarity,
Dr. Kendrick B. Roberson
National Vice President
American Federation of Government Employees, AFL-CIO
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